
Wilmington Trails Committee 

Minutes for February 11, 2016 

 

Present: John Greene, chair; Bob Fisher, Joe Arnold, Ann Ottaviano, recording secretary and 

Jake White (ex-officio) 

Absent: Crista Gannon, vice president; Spencer Crispe, Gary Henry and alternates John Gannon 

and Tim Hunt.  

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

Approve Minutes: We could not approve minutes from last meeting because we did not have a 

quorum at said meeting. 

Reardon’s Bridge: Work on the ramp for the bridge will begin in the spring. 

Woods Road: After a discussion it was determined that as a community we should look into 

increasing parking on the road for cross country skiers.  Jake White will speak to Jeff Nugent of 

Windham Regional Commission about a sign for this year.  We should have a discussion with 

Matt Cole about increased parking for next winter. 

Valley Trail: Since our last meeting Jake White and John Gannon worked on a map of wet areas 

on the trail.  Members were unable to determine how many years the trail has been actively 

used for an affidavit.  

Shearer Hill Trail:  Bob Fisher and committee members will begin trail work in the spring. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

Next Meeting: Thursday, March 10, 2016 in the Town Meeting Room at 6 p.m. 

 

 


